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Mr Wayne Wallis 
General Manager 
Port Stephens Council 
PO Box 42 
RAYMOND TERRACE NSW 
 
Att: Mr Jeffrey Bretag  

Our ref: PP_2013_PORTS_001 (13/09477) 
Your ref:  PSC2009-08546 
 

Dear Mr Wallis 

 

Planning Proposal PP_2013_PORTS_001 – Alteration of Gateway Determination   
 
I refer to your request seeking an extension of time to complete Planning Proposal 
PP_2013_PORTS_001 which aims to reclassify and rezone land at various locations with 
Port Stephens local government area.  
 
I have determined as the delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of the 
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to alter the Gateway determination 
dated 6 June 2013 for PP_2013_PORTS_001, and as altered on 10 April 2014.  
 
The Gateway determination has been altered to extend the time to complete the proposal.  
 
The Proposal is now due for completion on 13 June 2015. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this matter, I have arranged for Ms Susan Blake to 
assist you. Ms Blake can be contacted on 4904 2700. 

Yours sincerely 

 
12 December 2014 
 
David Rowland 
General Manager 
Hunter and Central Coast Region 
Planning Services 

 


